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Official Notice – June 30, 2025 

 

First and foremost, we would like to thank you for your patience and trust throughout this 

process. We fully understand how important this project is in your lives and how frustrating it 

can be to wait for concrete updates. Please know that we share your impatience and are 

working tirelessly to finalize the last steps of this transition. 

 

Today, we are in the final stage of the process. Our partners are currently preparing the official 

contracts that will formalize this crucial phase. We are doing everything we can to ensure this 

is completed as swiftly as possible, while also making sure that every detail is handled with 

care and precision. 

 

We kindly ask for a little more patience. We understand that this may be difficult, but please 

rest assured that we are fully committed to bringing this project to completion and to 

providing you with the answers and assurances you are waiting for. 

 

We will keep you informed as soon as we have concrete updates. In the meantime, we 

sincerely thank you for your continued understanding and support. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Transition Team 

Vistancia Constructora 

 


